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Welcome back...

» Your industry is at particular risk of Covid-19 because you have close contact
with your customers. Together in Waverley, we need to do all we can to avoid
another lockdown.

Prior to opening, all businesses are required by law to complete aCovid-19
risk assessment.

You must wear both a face mask and visor when working closely with
customers.

This short video helps business owners like you to prepare their premises,
with new measures in place before re-opening.

Scan the QR code below to watch a guidance video for close contact
services. You must adhere to these rules when re-opening your business.

Good luck with your business. If you have any questions, please email
environmentalhealth@waverley.gov.uk or visit our website
https://www.waverley.gov.uk/ for more information.

Want to receive the latest business updates? Subscribe
to our business newsletter at bi-weekly e-newsletter
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